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PARENT INFORMATION EVENING AND SCHOOL TOURS FOR STUDENTS COMMENCING IN 2021 
Join us for one of our school tours led by our principal Mrs Caroline Desmond on the dates below or call 
the school to organise a time to suit you.  
Parent information evening – Postponed – date to be confirmed  
School Tour – Wednesday 10 June 2020 – small tours only, please book your time through the office 
School Tour – Tuesday 23 June 2020 – small tours only, please book your time through the office 
 
SHOWCASE AND SCHOOL TOUR FOR PARENTS AND KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS 
Tuesday 11 August 2020 at 9:30 am in the School Hall 
Please join us to be entertained by our band and dance troupe, and hear about what we have on offer. 
You will also take part in a school tour led by our senior students. Every Kindergarten student will receive 
a passport for their adventure through our library, computer room, vegetable gardens, playground and 
other areas around our beautiful school followed by morning tea. 
 
PARENT INFORMATION AND KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION VISITS 
Wednesday 28 October 2020 from 9:30 am to 11:00 am (for parents and 2021 Kindergarten students) 
Wednesday 4 November 2020 from 9.30 am to 11.00 am (for 2021 Kindergarten students only) 
 
Children visit our Kindergarten classrooms and participate in a variety of singing, reading and gross 
motor activities. During the first visit, children will have morning tea on our Kindergarten verandah 
(supplied by the school).  
 
While the children are visiting the Kindergarten classrooms, there will be an information session for 
parents in the school hall on Wednesday 28 October followed by morning tea.    
  
  

WAKEHURST PUBLIC SCHOOL – Glen Street – Belrose – Tel: 9451 1812 
Please  visit our website to enjoy a virtual school tour 
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